GOVERNOR JOSH SHAPIRO

April 14, 2024
Greetings:

It is my pleasure to join with Pennsylvania’s medical laboratory
professionals to recognize April 14-20, 2024, as Medical Laboratory Professionals
Week.

Medical laboratory professionals are undoubtedly critical members of
our healthcare system. Medical Laboratory Professionals Week acknowledges the
accomplishments of these individuals and their dedication to ensuring the best
patient care by performing and interpreting vital lab results. As we reflect on the
contributions of our medical laboratory professionals, take a moment to appreciate
their hard-work and loyalty to our communities. The GOVID-19 pandemic tested us
in unfathomable ways, and we cannot forget Pennsylvania’s medical laboratory
professionals for their service and commitment to their fellow Pennsylvanians
during that tough time. | am certain these inspiring professionals will continue to
serve the medical community with dedication for years to come.

On behalf of all Pennsylvanians, | am honored to recognize your
dedication to our Commonwealth. Please accept my best wishes for continued
SUCCESS.

AR Ay GIVEN under my hand and the Seal of the
. (!))I:" j,'gid;.\\ Governor, at the City of Harrisburg, this

"o fourteenth day of April two thousand
twenty-four, the year of the Commonwealth
the two hundred forty-eighth.
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